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Statement on California Proposition 65 (Safe Drinking Water 
and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986) 
 
 

September 14th 2023 
 

California Proposition 65, the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic 
Enforcement Act of 1986, is intended to protect drinking water sources from 
chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm, and 
to inform citizens about possible exposures to such chemicals. 

Melexis' products may contain trace amounts of Nickel.  There is no exposure to 
this chemical provided that the package's integrity is preserved. The Customer 
should determine whether warning workers and/or consumers pursuant to 
Proposition 65 will be needed.   

Melexis has been aware of the responsibilities for protecting the environment 
and human health. We have always kept on tracking the update of The 
Proposition 65 List and verify the presence of any substance in our products. 
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For further communication please contact  
environment@melexis.com 
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